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13th July 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are planning for our annual residential visit to be at Marrick Priory in Richmond. This has been provisionally booked for Monday 18th February to Friday 22nd February 2019 for Years 5 and 6.
The cost of this trip is £300 per child. This includes travel between the school and Marrick Priory, full board accommodation and a full programme of activities.

We have been very conscious of keeping the cost of this trip as low as possible and the visit still represents good value given the quality of instruction and care offered to the children. We recognise that this is a significant cost and therefore plan to hold a number of fundraising events in the Autumn Term with the aim to provide as much of a refund as we can. This cannot be guaranteed and we would greatly appreciate your support with fundraising in order to keep the cost for you as low as possible.   

Additionally, there are some pupils for whom we receive additional funding, known as Pupil Premium, some of which we can use to further reduce costs. If your child is eligible for free school meals, the cost of the trip will be £250 per child. If you do not currently receive free school meals but believe you may be eligible, please contact the school office for an application form. 
We would like all pupils to attend the trip because it is a thoroughly enjoyable and worthwhile experience. Pupils will enjoy activities such as canoeing, zip wire and high ropes. 
I would be grateful if you could complete the attached reply slip and return this to the office by Thursday 19th July.  There are six key dates for payments to be made by:
7th September 2018 = £50 deposit (non-refundable)
1st October 2018 = £50
5th November 2018 = £50

3rd December 2018 = £50

8th January 2019 = £50
1st February 2019 = £50
Please make your payments online in the usual manner. If you have any questions or queries then please contact the school office.
Yours sincerely,

Mr Mold
(-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Residential Trip to Marrick Priory – February 2019

I give permission for __________________________ to attend the Y5/6 residential visit to Marrick Priory at a cost of £300.00 on Monday 18th February to Friday 22nd February 2019.

Signed Parent/Carer: __________________________

Date: __________________________
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